

Liquor law review



Inbox

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to appeal against the current liquor bands it is an issue that was isolated to a small part of town and the minority has spoilt it for the rest of us who just want to go out and have a good time in the dynamic city of Sydney we love! Unfortunately the vibrancy of the city is being lost due to unnecessary law enforcement that

Is penalising the majority of 'decent folk' and not targeting the issues that are caused by the minority. People's jobs are at risk too being a DJ's is a job along with other night entertainment e.g dancers and so on!

We want Sydney to go back to its former glory using due diligence and putting controls in place to target those who are spoiling it for the rest of us.

I look forward to seeing some positive change in the coming months.

Yours faithfully,

Kate Street

Sent from my iPhone